
August 9, 2017  
 
General Membership Minutes 
 
Meeting Called to order at 19:12 
Pledge of Allegiance  
Salute 
Prayer 
Minutes – none available 
 
Reports 
ALR-see end of minutes 
SAL-see end of minutes 
Adjutant out sick 
 
Old Business 

-Financial officer resigned last month.   
-No Post Chaplain 
-All Members should be paying their 2018 dues. 
-Air Conditioner-We are still short $1000 for the replacement of the air 

conditioner.  Derek committed a donation as well as Torsak to help.  Ideas were 
discussed to get the remaining needed amount.  Bartenders could ask as people 
approach for $1 or something like as some of the stores; we could post a goal board.  
No decisions were made. 
 
New Business 

-Bob M. asked if anyone has vetted Milk thoroughly enough to have control of 
everything.  Roy said that the EBoard is working on that process and reconvening on 
Wednesday to discuss further.  A member asked for an update on the financials but 
the commander did not know since Milk was not in attendance.    

-Many members asked why the bar has been out of so many items the last 
few weeks.  Commander explained the issues with the Bud distributer and Derek 
gave some advice.  Commander could not answer why out of other stuff since Milk 
wasn’t there.   

-Caroline reviewed some of the upcoming events at the post. 
-Al Sodenkamp resigned as Executive Committee member and was voted in 

by the membership as the Finance Officer.  A new EBoard member will be sought. 
-Bill Reno was nominated and voted in as Post Chaplain upon his post 

transfer. 
-Commander was asked about the House Committee Chair since Ted said he 

cannot perform those duties while getting treatment. 
 
 
  
 
 



Metting Adjourned  20:08 
 
 
Minutes Recorded by:  Caroline Merillat 
 
Attendees: 
Roy Havekost 
Jeff Tupper 
David Boyd 
Albert Sodenkamp 
Mike Williams 
Caroline Merillat 
Dan Wortmann 
Bob Leak 
Josh Wathen 
Derek Prince 
Torsak Vimoktayon 
Bill Savage 
Howard Sheble 
Bob McAfee 
 
 
 
 


